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The application is to reduce a single mature Oak Approximately 18 metres in height positioned 

adjacent to the carriageway, and is recorded as having been reduced twice, once in 2011 under the 

reference F/YR11/0322/TRTPO by 20% and once under the application F/YR17/09665/TRTPO which 

was to reduce by 3 metres, clear the BT cable by 1 metre and deadwood.  

 

The tree appears in good condition with no outward signs of decay or disfunction, but the client is 

worried that the tree could become overly dominant.  

As such the only recommendation we can give is that it is reduced back to the previous pruning 

points and again the minor deadwood is removed to reduce the level of seasonal nuisance to 

homeowner from shading and leaf drop on the shared access and homeowners drive.  


